
 
 
Dear POPL Registrant, 
 
Thanks for registering for the on-site POPL 2022 conference, to be held in Philadelphia, 16 through 22 
January 2022. Your registration also includes access to the virtual conference. 
 
Attendance at the in-person conference requires proof of vaccination for COVID-19. Here is the 
procedure for providing that proof. 
 
1) Make sure you have your valid proof of vaccination document in hand. The 'Gold standard' in the USA 
is the card provided by the Department of Health & Human Services. Your vaccination provider may 
have used some other form. 
 

 
 
2) If you plan to use your cell phone to scan your proof of vaccination:  Scan this QR code with your 
cell-phone's camera. 
 

 
 
The QR code will lead your phone's browser to this URL: https://app.crowdpass.co/auth/4616 
 
If you plan to use your computer and upload an image of your proof of vaccination, Access this URL: 
 
app.crowdpass.co/test/auth/signin?callbackUrl=app.crowdpass.co/auth/4616 
 
 
3) Signing up:  
 
* If you previously registered for SPLASH 2021, you may already have a Crowdpass account associated 
with your email. Select the "LOG IN WITH EMAIL" option. You can then use the password you created for 
SPLASH, or RESET ATTENDEE PASSWORD if necessary. 
 
* If you did not register for SPLASH 2021, select the SIGN UP WITH EMAIL option. 
 
 
 



4) If this is your first Crowdpass signup, you will then receive an email asking that you confirm 
your email. Once you confirm, the process will continue. You will answer some basic survey 
questions about your health status. 
 
6) Check the box to accept the LIABILITY WAIVER. Answer the screening questions, specifying the 
kind of vaccine, dates of vaccination, etc. 
 
6) Upload a photo of your vaccination record. The CrowdPass website will report UPLOADING NOW. 
PLEASE DO NOT REFRESH. 
 
7) When the upload finishes, an image of your card and a blue SUBMIT button is shown. Click it. 
 
8) CrowdPass says 'Thank You.' It then sends you another email, stating: 
 
Your Status Has Been Changed - CrowdPass! 
 
This message indicates that trained CrowdPass employees with medical backgrounds are evaluating your 
credentials. 
 
9) If your credentials are accepted, you will receive a congratulatory email from CrowdPass. The 
approval process usually takes a few hours. If approved, we will receive notification and will update your 
POPL registration record to allow attendance at the Philadelphia conference. 
 
If your credentials are not accepted, contact CrowdPass Support via 
 
 https://app.crowdpass.co/contact 
 
Provide your email, name, and describe the problem to them. 
 
10) If by 15 January, CrowdPass cannot resolve the problem, send a request to us at 
registration@regmaster.com, or via the update system at  
 
https://regmaster.com/2022conf/POPL22/register.php. 
 
We will convert your registration from in-person to virtual and refund any surplus payment. 
We regret that we have no authority to overrule CrowdPass' evaluation of your credentials. 
 
Best wishes - 
 
POPL Conference Organizers 
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